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NOTIFICATION OF ASBESTOS REINSPECTION AND SURVEILANCE  

 

Parents and Staff  

 

In compliance with the U.S. Environmental Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) in 

June of 1988 we performed inspections of each of our school buildings for asbestos containing building material. The 

inspection findings and asbestos management plans have been on file in each school administrative office since that 

time.  

 

The EPA requires us to perform re-inspection of the asbestos materials every three years. During the month of June  

2007, accredited asbestos inspectors performed these re-inspections. An Accredited management planner reviewed the 

results of the re-inspections and recommended actions we should take to safely manage each asbestos material in our 

Buildings.  

 

The results of the re-inspection are on file in the management plan in the school’s administrative office. Everyone is 

welcome to view these anytime during normal school hours (Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.). The Asbestos 

Program Manager, Curtis Chesick, is available to answer any questions you may have about asbestos in our buildings.  

All areas that contain Asbestos either Friable or non-friable are monitored constantly and are checked by an accredited 

AHERA Inspector every six (6) months to assure no deterioration of their condition to assure proper health and safety 

conditions for all employees and constituents of the school system. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Curtis Chesick, Ed.D 

Assistant Superintendent of Operations 

 
 

  


